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The Newark Board of Education, Office of Early Childhood, is requesting to transfer funds within its Head Start Program. We’re requesting to reprogram funds from the 2021/2022 school year to the 2022/2023 school year.  The items were previously approved for purchase but could not be completed before the June 30th deadline.  


COVID 19 at-home tests			$142,037 (approximate)
The COVID-19 pandemic altered the way we live, educate, and work.    During this time, our Head Start program continued to support enrolled children and families in creative and innovative ways. In addition to academic support, other services continued to be offered to our families to fully support them.  The district continues with its aggressive strategies which form a robust and multifaceted coronavirus response.  The strategies still include health/safety assessments of sites and classrooms, continued deep cleaning, social distancing, contact tracing, handwashing, ventilation and other facility enhancements identified during the Environmental Health and safety screenings.  Our youngest learners are our priority, and we are fully committed to closing any education deficit gaps the pandemic has created.  We would like to purchase at-home Covid 19 testing kits for our Head Start families.

Poster Printers and supplies		   $57,963 (approximate)
To that end, we are hoping to more fully engage our preschool children by purchasing Sensory Room/ Wall Equipment in our sites, along with Poster printers and supplies for head Start sites and Central Office




